
Agenda Item 24: Appendix O 

Insurance	

The Town Council’s long-term arrangement with Zurich remains current, concluding in June 2024. As 
a reminder to Council, its building assets were subject to a re-valuation exercise last year with the 
changes applied to the Council’s insurance provision.  

The renewal charge for this year’s insurance provision is included in the payment schedule later in 
the agenda.   

 

 


